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Galloway, NJ – What’s in your attic? Stockton University’s Kramer Hall instructional site and the 
Noyes Museum of Art are partnering with the Town of Hammonton to host two exhibits 
throughout the year celebrating the town’s sesquicentennial celebration. The organizers are 
seeking historical items related to Hammonton from community members and artists to be on 
loan during the exhibition periods.  

The first themed exhibit, “Industry,” will run Tuesday, March 1 – Monday, Aug. 22, 2016.  

The second themed exhibit, “Agriculture,” will run Monday, Sept. 5 – Friday, Dec. 9, 2016.  

Possible items include objects, documents or photographs related to the garment, sewing, shoe, 
textile, glass, banking and railroad industries. There are some size and space limitations, and 
interested donors are encouraged to email a picture and description of the item(s) to: Ginna 
Petrillo at Ginna.Petrillo@stockton.edu.  

Artists from the community are asked to consider exhibiting 2-D or 3-D art work that has 
historical relevance to any of the various industries related to Hammonton. If interested, email 
images directly to Michael Cagno at mcagno@noyesmuseum.org.  

For more information about the loan process or how larger items may be incorporated in the 
exhibit, call 609-626-3840.  

For more information on activities and classes at Kramer Hall, visit Stockton.edu/Hammonton.   
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